
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID  

 One (1) 2024 Single Axle Dump Truck 

With a dump body 26,000 GVW 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Jefferson Davis County, Mississippi, will 

receive sealed bids for one (1) 2024 single axle dump truck with a dump body of 26,000 GVW at 

P. O. Box 1317 or delivered to the Jefferson Davis County Administration Building, 2426 Pearl 

Avenue, Prentiss, Mississippi 39474 until the hour of 4:00 o’clock p.m. on Friday, August 18, 

2023.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at 9:15 o’clock a.m. on Monday, August 21, 2023.   

 

All bids must be equal in performance and quality pursuant to the bid specifications, which are 

not intended to exclude any manufacturer’s standard deviation.  Any reference to manufacturer’s 

make or series of equipment stated in the specifications is intended only to establish an 

acceptable standard and is not intended to limit the bidding.  Specifications may be obtained by 

contacting the Purchase Clerk at purchasing@co.jefferson-davis.ms.us or 601-792-4416. 

 

All bids must be sealed and clearly marked on the outside envelope:  “Bid for 2024 Single Axle 

Dump Truck.” 

 

The lowest and best bid received will be accepted, subject to the provisions of Section 31-7-13 

Mississippi Code of 1972, amended, and the Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids 

and to waive informalities. 

 

 

     /s/ Janice Bridges 

     Janice Bridges, Purchase Clerk 

     Jefferson Davis County Board of Supervisors 

 

Publish:  August 2 

    August 9   
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